
Junior School celebrated Children’s Day on 12th of November 2021. It was 

a day especially planned by the teachers to make their dear children feel 

special. The programme commenced with a message for our dear children 

by our Principal, Mrs. Richa Sharma Agnihotri. There were lots of games 

and activities planned for the children. The highlight being the 

programmes put up by the teachers. Students were thrilled to see their 

teachers sing, dance and enact for them. It was truly a day to celebrate 

those who bring so much joy to us- OUR CHILDREN. 


























